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Co-Chairs Sollman and Bynum, Vice-Chairs Knopp and Wallan, and Members of the 

Joint Committee on Semiconductors: 

 

I’m a strongly support business development in the state of Oregon, however I also 

am very concerned about development south of the Willamette river on French Prarie 

rural reserve farmland. My concerns are clearly outlined by Wilsonville’s Mayor, Julie 

Fitzgerald that has already submitted her testimony. Please remove French prairie 

farmland in Section 10 of SB 4.  

 

Regards, 

 

Anton Akervall 

Resident of Wilsonville 


